
PO. Box 538204 Cincinnati, Ohio 45253-8704 (513) 648-3000 FLUOR DANlEL 

January 3, 2000 

Fernald Environmental Management Project Letter No. C:OPI(EC): 2000-0001 

Mr. Ken Wilkins, Environmental Specialist 
Air Quality Management 
Hamilton County Department of Environmental Services 
250  William Howard Taft Road 
Cincinnati, OH 4521 9 

Dear Mr. Wilkins: 

UPDATING OF ASBESTOS REMOVAL: FEMP-99-001, ANNUAL PROJECTION OF PLANNED 
MAINTENANCE RELATED ASBESTOS REMOVALS FOR CALENDAR YEAR 1999 

This Planned Maintenance Related Asbestos Removal update is submitted in accordance with 
40 CFR Part 61, Subpart M and the OAC 3745-20. To date, no  removals have taken place 
under this notification. This is the final removal notification for the calendar year 1999. 

If you have any question concerning this removal, please contact Dan Griffith of m y  staff at 
(51 3) 648-41 95. 

Sincerely, 

Manager, Environmental Compliance 
Oversight & Program Integration 

PBS:DG:dg: 

C: File Record Subject - Asbestos Removal FEMP-99-001 
R .  R. Douglas, FDF, MS49 
G. R. Gartrell, FDF, MS31 
D. Griffith, FDF, MS65-2 
T. Hastings, FDF, MS44 
Administrative Record, MS78 




